Minutes from the March 13, 1995 meeting read and approved.

Treasurer's Report: Checking Account: \$19,441.30

FIF 1,852.15 Savings Account: 35,873.14

Pres. Report: Stella Maunsell welcomed guests. Stella also mentioned that the board had agreed to plant "memorial" trees on the Harris Rd. property. These will be trees paid for by club member donations recognizing a dog, person, etc.

Stella informed the members that July 15th - 16th have been designated as mat washing days. We will need about 12 people to volunteer and those willing to help should contact Kim Reid.

Ridley Kessler read misc. thank you notes regarding our recent spring show.

Stella read a letter from AKC suggesting that EMT people be present during club functions. Terri Snodgrass is an EMT instructor and will hold a 6 hr. class for members who are interested in becoming certified. call Terri at 929-6117 to let her know of your interest.

Richard Perschel reminded everyone about the yard sale to be held on April 22nd. A group will be at the KC building on Friday night after 5:00 p.m. to set up for the sale.

M. F. Davis reported for membership: Judith Ortiz, Peggy Davis, Sheila Pagura and Teresa Vila were all voted in as regular DKC members. Lorraine Short was voted on for member-candidacy.

Anne Fitzgibbon reported for conformation: Beginning April 20th the building will be open from 7 to 8 p.m. for conformation work. There will be at least two people available to offer whatever help is wanted.

Marie Inman announced that the Boston Terrier Club will host an all breed fun match on Sunday, April 23rd.

Kim Reid reported for building clean up and thanked Joyce McHenry for assisting in building clean up.

It was announced that a tracking video has been added to the club's library.

Cindy Luster reported for the Karen Pryor seminar on April 29th and 30th. Enrollment is now up to 153 paid people. A caller from Conn. will pay part of the entry fee for anyone willing to video the Pryor seminar.

A 50/50 raffle for the fall DKC match was discussed and agreed upon.

Barbara Doermann reported for the nominating committee that the following slate is presented to the membership: President: Fran Hoffman, Vice Pres., Richard Perschel, Recording Sec., Marge White, Corres. Sec., Rob Bozeman and AKC Delegate: Maureen Lucas. Board Members: George Beglane, Lisa Connelly, Stella Maunsell and Betsy Pethick. There being no nominations from the floor, the nominations were closed. Election will be at the May meeting.

Following several brags, there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:20 p.m.

Marjorie J. White, Recording Sec.